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Endeavour Energy power supply update  

 

Endeavour Energy is working to restore power to 12,500 Western Sydney customers after 
damaging winds hit its network supply area. 
 
Emergency crews are expected to work well into the night to undertake repairs after wind gusts of 
more than 90 kilometres an hour caused extensive damage to the electrical network.  
 
Repair efforts are centered on three areas where there are customers currently without power: 
 

 5,800 customers in the Macarthur region - including Elderslie, Silverdale, Kearns, Buxton, 
Camden, Grasmere and Tahmoor are without power 

 3700 customers in outer Western Sydney – including Penrith, Emu Plains, Mulgoa, 
Wallacia, Yarramundi, Glossodia and Grose Wold  

 3,000 customers in the Lower Blue Mountains – including Winmalee, Yellow Rock, Mount 
Riverview, Blaxland and Glenbrook.  

 
To coordinate emergency crews on the ground, Endeavour Energy has opened storm centres at 
Penrith, Hoxton Park, Narellan and Picton.  
 
While strong winds have persisted through the afternoon, Endeavour Energy is expecting to have 
the majority of customers restored by late tonight.  
 
Endeavour Energy is reminding all residents to stay well clear of fallen powerlines and report them 
by calling 131 003.  
 
Customers seeking the latest information about restoration of electricity supply can call 131 003 or 
check Endeavour Energy’s power outages application at www.endeavourenergy.com.au.  
 
Media enquiries: Peter Payne 0409 664 608 
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